
BOARD OF
FIRE COMMISSIONERS

DISTRICT NO. 2
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY

March 13, 2018

Chairman David Goldstein called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire
Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the
meeting was posted.

Roll call was taken as follows:
Mr. Goldstein Present
Mr. Polo Present
Mr. Bailey Present
Mr. Allen Absent
Mr. Coburn Present
Mr. Parker Present
Chief Murray Present
President Berman Present

Before starting the meeting the 2 new commisioners were sworn in for there term.  Mr. Pat
Coburn as Secretary and Mr. Dennis Polo as Treasurer.  Mr. Parker also read the resolution for
the reorganization of the Board, Mr. Goldstein as Chairman, Mr. Allen as Vice Chairman, Mr.
Coburn as Secretary, Mr. Bailey as Clerk and Mr. Polo as Treasurer.  Mr. Goldstein made a
motion to accept, Mr. Bailey 2nd the motion, roll was called and the motion was carried.

CORRESPONDENCE

Nothing at this time.

CHIEF’S REPORT

’77 Fire & Saftey coming on March 14, 2018, LDH switch not working.

’75 back dome light was broken by a tree limb, new dome light ordered.

All 5 Officers will be attending classes as the Monmouth County Fire Academy.



New number magnets and wrap for back and side windows of ‘66 and ’67 will cost $250.00 per
vechicle from Big Splash, Mr. Bailey made a motion to purchase, 2nd by Mr. Goldstein.

Mike from East Coast is still waiting for the new lights and inverter to come in for ’66 and ’67.

Per Chief Murray, Independent Fire Company sends there gear out to get cleaned and inspected,
the company if Minerva for the cost of $35.00 per set.

RADIO AND ALARM

Nothing at this time.

BUILDING

Daniels Way firehouse new curb is starting to slope, Mr. Polo met with Shore Top Construction,
they will replace when weather is permitting.

INSURANCE

Nothing at the time.

MAINTENANCE

’77 pump test needed.

Fire and Safety  will meet with Vinny Lazzara and James Taylor on March 15, 2018 to go over
the old ’77.

Mr. Bailey reported that helmets need to be replaced every 10 years.

Mr. Bailey contacted Access Health regarding physicals, blood work is not mandatory and
EKG’s are highly recommended.

NEW BUSINESS

Nothing at this time.

OLD BUSINESS

Nothing at this time



TREASURE

Received a refund from Wesco, the workers compensation insurance company in the amount of
$552.00.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Coburn, Secretary
Board of Fire Commissioners
District 2


